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RE Fanzone.msg

Rangers Fanzone Proposals.msg

Hi[l

I've attached some of the written comms I've had with ||} [l 2t RFC who has been my
main point of contact as he was taking the lead on the Fan Zone from RFC perspective with some
of his colleagues joining him at the Community Council meeting we all attended mid-July once
we became aware of their objections to the Fanzone proposals.

Most of our comms had been about logistics & the overlay plans etc but these few emails are
more general & the last is my informing [JffJj that their Fan Zone application would not be
going to Licensing and G/Life would be withdrawing consent to use the venue following

Councillor ||l & Il meeting. Prior to that email, | [l had called a

Licensing Meeting for Mon 6™ Aug during the Councils recess period to specifically discuss the
RFC Fanzone application which I'd been asked to attend to represent G/Sport’s stance. -
informed [JJj on 2" August (and cc’d me in) that following Councillor &

I ccting there was no need for that Licensing Meeting. | then spoke with |

to let him know the Fanzone for 11™ Aug would not be proceeding & followed that up with a
more formal email withdrawing G/Life’s approval for the time being.

Please accept my sincere apologies if my actions or emails have not been an accurate
representation of what the company’s position was on this one or are has played a significant
part in this article being released, that was absolutely not my intention.

Regards

Glasgow Life/Glasgow Sport

Tel: 0141 276- or_

www.glasgowlife.org.uk
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